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Hello,

This proposed bill is harmful, destroying important privacy rights of all Australian in the
service of creating the machinery of a police state.

As a non-Australian who develops web services which fall under the provisions of this bill,
and who is unwilling to volunteer the private data of my users to a foreign government, my
most likely response, should it become law, will be to block access to my systems by
Australians and from Australia so as to avoid being subject to it.

I suspect many other developers will respond similarly.

Do not allow this misguided and dangerous proposal to become law.

Christopher Allen
London, UK




